
Notice of Proposed Tuition & Fee Changes for the 
2020-2021 Academic Year

If you would like to provide feedback on these proposed changes, please contact 
South’s United Student Association President Krisna Mandujuano at Krisna.MandujanoMa1@seattlecolleges.edu 

and South’s Vice President of Finance and Administration Julienne DeGeyter at julienne.degeyter@seattlecolleges.edu.  
Please provide feedback by April 7, 2020.

Proposed Tuition Increase
The Washington State Legislature proposes a 2.2% increase to tuition for all community and technical colleges in the state.  

If approved at the state level, the increase will take effect in the 2020-21 academic year.

Proposed Fee Changes
The following fee changes are proposed by the Seattle Colleges District.  The chart below shows the fee title, type of change, 

and amount of change proposed.  These changes, if approved, will go into effect starting in the 2020-21 academic year. 
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